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 Principal’s News 

Pyramid Hill College 

Values 
Respect:  

We are respectful of self, others and the 

environment. (we are thoughtful of our words 

and actions.) 

Learn:  

We are learners who strive for excellence. ( We 

challenge ourselves to do our best.) 

Community:  

We are community minded and embrace 

diversity. (We foster a sense of community and 

belonging for all.) 

Pyramid Hill College is a Child Safe School 
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A Taste of Africa 
Students were treated to a perfor-
mance today from the Asanti Dance 
Theatre. Thanks to Appiah and Yoga 
for entertaining us and teaching us 
the drums and African dance. Here is 
what one of our Year 9 students 

wrote: 

Today we enjoyed the opportunity to 
watch and perform A Taste of Africa. 
Students performed and learnt an 
African dance and learnt about their 
drums. I enjoyed learning and playing 
the drums and it made a really cool 

beat. 
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Cybersafety and Consent Education 

On Tuesday 6 June Allie Collyer, Community Legal 

Education Worker at Mallee Family Care and the 

Community Legal Centre will be presenting sessions to all 

year levels on Cybersafety and to Year 9/10 on Consent 

Education. Each presentations learning outcomes will be at 

appropriate DET curriculum levels. 

The sessions will focus on: 

Foundation 1: Reading of Swoosh and Glide eSafety book 

and activities. Very low level but following eSafety 

guidelines for this age group.   

Year 2/3: Reading of Swoosh and Glide eSafety book and 

activities. Very low level but following eSafety 

guidelines for this age group.  

Year 4/5/6: General cybersafety, being kind online.          

Year 7/8: Cyberbullying and sharing of intimate images 

Year 9: Sexual consent and sharing of intimate images 

Year 10: Sexual consent and sharing of intimate images 

 

PARENT INFORMATION EVENING 

Allie will be hosting a parent information night to be held from 

6:00-7:30pm and I urge parents to come and enjoy a light dinner 

in a judgement free zone. Please come armed with questions or 

wonderings regarding the online space, or consent education 

and legal ramifications. Allie is a wealth of information and will 

tailor the session to parent needs. I guarantee that you will 

come away from the evening with some great strategies and be 

more informed in navigating the online space and keeping your 

children safe. 



Reminder for Camps 

Just a reminder the following camps and excursion notes need 

to be returned with a deposit: 

*The first instalment for Canberra was due on 31st May. 

* The Year 2-6 Camp Beach Camp note was due 31st May 

*The Year F/2 excursion to the Zoo is due back on 7th June. 

Students not going on the Beach Camp are welcome to go to 

the Zoo for the day and return with the Year F/1 students. A 

note will be given to these students if they wish to attend. 

 

Coliban Water Visit 

On Monday we were lucky to have a visit from John and Tara 

from Coliban Water to give a presentation and run activities 

about the water cycle and where our water comes from. They 

asked the big question of “Do we make more water?”. They 

had our students thinking, discussing and asking lots of 

questions about water. 

We all enjoyed the presentation. They will return next term to 

talk more about water and present “Water Heroes” for the 

younger students and “Flushed” for the older students. 

A Taste of Africa 

Mrs Rogers you are amazing! Thank you for organising these 

wonderful performers to come to our school and entertain 

us. Today we were joined by St Pat’s school to see “A Taste 

of Africa” and then participated in drumming and dance 

workshops. 

 

Hairy Harries 

H is for Hairy Harries. Year F/1 have been growing Hairy 

Harries in their room over the past two weeks. We put 

gravel in the bottom of a plastic cup, then potting mix and 

some grass seed to finish. We covered the seed with a little 

bit more potting mix and then we watered them and we 

waited. It took a few days before we saw the green shoots. 

Now we could give them a haircut. 

 

 

 

Year F-6 News      



Year 7-10 Learning Neighbourhood 

Junior Golf Clinics 

The Pyramid Hill Golf Club will be running a junior clinic this 

year. The clinic will be run by Luke Roberts and no experi-

ence or equipment is necessary. The club have been very 

lucky to receive funding for a scholarship program for girls. 

When signing up girls will need their parent/guardian to sign 

them up to the scholarship program, boys can be signed up in 

the junior program section. Girls can also be signed up to the 

junior program if they don’t wish to be in the scholarship 

program. The programs will run at the same time. 

Dates: Commencing Sunday June 4th (Running on Sunday’s 

for 5 consecutive weeks and competitions thereafter) 

Time: 10:00am – 11:00am 

Ages: 5 years old – 16 years old 

Location: Meet at the Pyramid Hill Golf Clubhouse 

Cost: Free 

Link to sign up:  

https://www.golf.org.au/mygolf/program-search/ 

Search Pyramid Hill. Click view programs at the bottom of 

the page. Names can also be given to Luke Roberts. 

What to bring: Warm clothes and a full drink bottle (no 

equipment or experience is needed) 

Toilets: The toilets at the clubhouse will be available 

Please contact Luke Roberts if you have any questions. 

 

Push-Up Challenge 

The College is completing the Push-Up Challenge again this 

year. The challenge aims to raise awareness, engage, educate 

and raise funds for mental health. Students, staff and 

community members are all encouraged to sign up at the link 

below. You don’t need to complete push ups, you can 

different forms of exercise such as squats, sit ups etc.  

https://www.thepushupchallenge.com.au/fundraisers/

pyramidhillcollege2023 
 

LMR Cross Country 

The LMR Cross Country will be conducted in St Arnaud at 

Lord Nelson Park (Trotting track) on Tuesday 6th June. 

Selected students will travel via car to the event and will 

depart the school at 8.45am and return to school at 

approximately 3.20pm. Parents and guardians are more than 

welcome to attend. Students will be supervised and driven by 

Luke Roberts on the day.  

Event times: 

#1 10:10am Boys/Mixed 17-20 5000m 

#2 10:20am Boys/Mixed 16 5000m 

#3 10:35am Girls 12/13 Secondary 3000m & Girls Multi Class 

12-15 3000m 

#4 10:50am Boys/Mixed 12/13 Secondary 3000m & Boys Multi 

Class 12-15 3000m (MC) 

#5 11:05am Girls 14 3000m 

#6 11:20pm Boys 14/Mixed 3000m (WH & RC) 

#7 11:35am Girls 15 3000m & Girls Multi Class 16-20 3000m 

#8 11:50am Boys/Mixed 15 3000m & Boys Multi Class 16-20 

3000m (JH) 

#9 12:05pm Girls 16 3000m (MF) 

#10 12:20pm Girls 17-20 3000m 

https://www.golf.org.au/mygolf/program-search/
https://www.thepushupchallenge.com.au/fundraisers/pyramidhillcollege2023
https://www.thepushupchallenge.com.au/fundraisers/pyramidhillcollege2023





